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 Objection

Comments Having spent many happy holidays at the Washington Camp Site which is unspoiled and very peaceful 
, to allow this proposed planning of Rock Common Quarry to go ahead, would ruin the whole ethos of 
the camp site! 
People like myself wish to enjoy the  quiet countryside and not have to endure the constant noise and 
dust from work being carried out for redevelopment at Rock Common Quarry. 
This work in turn, would seriously impact on the livelihood of the owners of Washington Camp site and 
be totally detrimental to their business.

Received 05/08/2021 16:26:31

Attachments


